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SEVEN:THIRTY is committed to making its website and content accessible by all 
people to meet the requirements of the Web Content Accessibility Guidelines 
(“WCAG”). We continue to monitor our site to ensure all content provided is  
accessible to all our website visitors and users.
 
Disclaimer:
It is important to note that efforts to the website are ongoing as we work to 
implement relevant improvements and take the necessary steps so this website 
substantially conforms with the WCAG 2.0 A and AA guidelines over time.
 
Questions:
Should you have specific questions or concerns about the accessibility of this 
website or need assistance in using the website, please contact us at  
ask@seventhirty.co. We will be happy to assist you in making your visits to  
our website as convenient as possible.
 
Third-Party Applications:
While you are visiting our website, you will notice that we may occasionally use 
third-party vendors and open source materials such as YouTube, Facebook and 
Twitter to provide you with diverse content and channels. SEVEN:THIRTY does 
not control or remedy the way content is portrayed by these vendors/platforms. 
However, SEVEN:THIRTY is continually working with vendors to increase  
accessibility and to identify and provide alternative sources, if available.
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